
Making a Good
First Impression

February 16
2:00 PM | CST

Zoom

Join us to learn about "Making a Good Impression" from the beginning of
the application process to wrapping up after the interview. 



Nat Hall, Chief Human Resources Officer at Memorial Hospital, and Mary

Jane Clark, West Central Illinois AHEC Director, will be sharing information
on cover letters, resumes, the interview process, and job shadowing tips.

Click Here to Register 
or Scan the QR Code

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZcrdemprT8iEt0ImgfIJmHfzAejIVtTzGa0

